
 

 
 
 
 
May/June 2017 
 
 
 
Dear Friends and Supporters: 
 
Praise the Lord for save travels during the last two months!  We visited many new and supporting churches, with very productive meetings.   
It has been an honor to spend time with you, our supporters and prayer warriors.  We visited churches in the following states:  Wisconsin, 
Missouri, Alabama, Iowa, Michigan, and Illinois.  We have traveled over 30,000 miles so far in our furlough travels.  On August 8, we will 
leave to go back to Argentina. 
 

On the 12th of May 2017, I was able to visit with Mrs. Ann Pirkle; Dr. Pirkle passed away back in 2005.  I was 
able to visit the gravesite of Dr. Pirkle and go out to eat with Mrs. Pirkle and their son Greg.  I was able to 
purchase 40 copies of the Burning Hell DVD.   I would like to pass these out freely, but because of the price, 
I will have to sell them as we travel.  This film transformed my life back when I was a teenager.  We have 
seen thousands of people saved and men called to full-time Christian service by the use of this DVD.  This 
film is very effective for a New Year’s Eve service, for a late-night activity, or for the youth in the church.   My 
prayer is that every church in America will purchase a copy for their evangelistic outreach. This film is a 
scriptural interpretation of what the Bible has to say about a literal Hell. The film seeks to portray, in graphic 
terms, all of the horror of Hell and how to escape its flames. Of central importance in the film is the incident 
involving the rich man and Lazarus. Millions of people have been saved in Spanish- and English-speaking 
countries through this film. The film is 60 minutes long and in color. The preaching in the film is done by 
Estus W. Pirkle. Also preaching on this film is Dr. Jack Hyles, Dr. John R. Rice, Dr. Bob Gray, and Dr. Bob 
Jones Sr.   For more information on how to order this DVD, please visit our Facebook page or our web page! 

 
Another exciting event was visiting with my parents in Southern Missouri during the last two weeks of 
May and the first week of June.  We were able to spend a lot of time together and help my mother with 
her health problems. I was able to go fishing with my dad and go to a local jail to preach to the prisoners.  
Praise the Lord!  We enjoyed this visit, and my mother is going better!   
 
Let me share with you a prayer request!  Our house in Argentina has many needs.  It is a less-than-
adequate house, and we would like for you to pray for the need to fix it up and purchase appliances.   
Please visit our Facebook page or our web page for more information about this request. 
 
We would like to thank you for your love and support!  We praise the Lord for you and pray for you on a 
regular basis.  We rejoice in the Lord for the great things He has done.  God is good all the time! 
 
Here to serve, 
 
Brian R. George and Family 
 
 


